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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/05/2024  14:40:112024/1266/P WREP Adele Biss-Davies I own and will soon be living in the ground floor flat at 63 Netherhall Gardens NW3 5RE, ie next door to the 

proposed new residential development. My demise includes the front and rear garden.

I understand that a response to this planning application has been submitted by the owners of 63B Netherhall 

Gardens and I support and agree with all their comments.

I wish to add a comment that The Acer tree should not be able to overhang or be planted too close to the 

boundary with our land. Account should be taken of the eventual height of the tree, possibly 20 foot, which 

would block light in my garden.My understanding is that the generally accepted distance for planting should be 

5 meters. Additionally, none of the building works should obstruct access to our property.
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